
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the ‘Lydgate Junior’ tradition of previous years, all children are invited to come to 
school wearing the following items during the last week of term. Please note this is entirely 
voluntary.  We’ll talk to the children in detail about this, next week. 
 

• Monday 12th Dec – Sparkle in Christmas jewellery 

• Tuesday 13th Dec  – Dazzle in festive headgear 

• Wednesday 14th Dec – Something that jingles 

• Thursday 15th Dec –Knock ‘em dead, wear green & red 

• Friday 16th Dec – Non uniform day, wear all your Christmas gear (including 
Christmas jumpers if you like) 

 
 

I look forward to seeing everyone’s Christmas outfits! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hurding 
Headteacher 
 


